
The Virginia Board of Pharmacy is pleased to inform you that the Food and Drug Administration 
(FDA) Center for Drug Evaluation and Research, Division of Drug Information is presenting a 
series of continuing educational webinars targeted toward students and health care professionals 
who wish to learn how to find relevant FDA regulatory information that will improve drug 
safety.  The webinars are presented by FDA staff.  The fourth webinar of 2016: 
 

 
 An Overview of FDA’s Expanded Access Process and the New Individual Patient Expanded 

Access Application 
Date:  Tuesday July 12, 2016 

Time:  1 PM EST/ 10 AM PST 
Duration:  60 Minutes 

ACPE Universal Activity No. 0601-0000-16-063-L05-T 
 

 
 This webinar will explain how to utilize FDA’s drug information, medication safety resources 
and regulatory guidance, to improve delivery of patient care and optimize outcomes. This 
webinar will also describer and inform health care providers of recent labeling changes which 
would impact prescribing and medication management to optimize patient care. 
 
For more information, please visit www.fda.gov/DDIWebinars 
 
Thank you. 
Virginia Board of Pharmacy 
 

http://www.fda.gov/DDIWebinars

